
The Communications Director’s Report
As the Technology Director, my job is to communicate with the council members through social media, the council website and via emails any mass communication that the executive wants me to. It includes Conference updates, issues of Alberta Science Teacher, Alberta Science Education Journal and any other.
Mailing List : The mailing list is now updated and organized to 2017-18. Member email address are accessed from ATA website member list. On an average 50 of the 800 contacts do not receive the mail-outs as their emails bounced. If you did not receive the newsletter please update your profile contact information on teachers.ab.ca and/or email me your current contact info at ATAScTech@gmail.com. Also, if you use your school email address, please check with your school district’s technology department that the above email address is NOT marked SPAM. Both publications of the Science Councils are archived on the Council website and links are shared through the various social media platforms.

Website Updates :
Visually the site now has more graphics. The links are updated. Information about article submissions to ASEJ are updated. 

Conference : I explored SWAG ideas that related to the theme of the conference and ordered it in consultation with the Council. I also, created the Sched schedule for the conference as directed by the Conference Director and updated links to the conference on the Council’s website.

Social Media : I posted most of the PD opportunities that came my way and fit ATA posting guidelines, on twitter, G+ and or Facebook. I have been promoting the Conference as well.

Professional Development/Training : 
I attended the Curriculum feedback session in September. I attended the Biology 30 Item writing workshop earlier this month. these were an excellent learning opportunity. 
On my trip to India, I presented a comparison between K-12 Curricula in India and Alberta at the Teacher Education conference. 
I will be attending the Science 9 PAT item writing in December and am really looking forward to it. I also will be attending the Webmasters’ session held by ATA this December. 
I received an email from Mark Youric about attending the Curriculum Working Group; now trying to figure out the next steps.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Other : On the personal level, I went through some serious health challenges that in true biology teacher style proved to be excellent learning opportunities to learn about human biology.

Follow us on ::Twitter @ATASciCouncil https://twitter.com/ATASciCouncil 
Facebook page https://www.facebook.com/ATA-Science-Council-124684714254570/
Google plus https://plus.google.com/u/0/110563385590952021723
G+ Community - Alberta Science Teachers https://plus.google.com/communities/102852556623921768272
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